
     

8 April 2020 

 

Wuhan lifts lockdown, reopens transport links 

 

Dear Valued Customer,  

 

As situation in Wuhan has improved greatly, the city officially lifted its lockdown today. Port 

operations have already returned to normal, and all transport links – both intracity and 

intercity – have resumed. 

To better serve your shipping needs, starting from 13 April 2020, alternate teams of CMA 

CGM Group employees will be deployed at our Wuhan office at different work schedules. 

Employees working from home during designated hours will continue to provide services 

on remote basis. We plan to return to full operations by 27 April 2020.  

Meanwhile, do continue to make use of our eBusiness tools to manage your shipments 

effectively. Click the links below for more information on the e-services offered by our carrier 

brands: 

• CMA CGM 

• ANL 

• APL 

• CNC 

We are eager to support the restoration of your supply chain, and look forward to carrying 

your cargo again. 

Please don’t hesitate to contact your local representative for information and assistance. 

Thank you for your business and continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

CMA CGM Group 

https://www.cma-cgm.com/my-cma-cgm
https://www.cma-cgm.com/my-cma-cgm
https://www.anl.com.au/news/1108/covid-19-the-cma-cgm-group-keeps-you-informed-on-the-situation
https://www.anl.com.au/news/1108/covid-19-the-cma-cgm-group-keeps-you-informed-on-the-situation
https://www.apl.com/news/2171/minimize-social-contact-through-our-e-services
https://www.apl.com/news/2171/minimize-social-contact-through-our-e-services
https://www.cnc-ebusiness.com/news/44/minimize-social-contact-through-our-e-services
https://www.cnc-ebusiness.com/news/44/minimize-social-contact-through-our-e-services

